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Dear parent / guardian, 
 

Non – Uniform Day – Friday 11th March 2022 
To raise funds to support Bethany Rose Adams on the journey ahead 

 

 
 

One of our students in year 10, Beth Adams, has received some sad news this week. Beth has 
been told that she has cancer. Beth has been diagnosed with Ewing’s sarcoma which is a form of 
bone cancer. 
 
She will be meeting with her oncologist in Sheffield on Friday this week and will begin 
chemotherapy next week.  
 
Clearly, the weeks and months ahead will be challenging for both Beth and her family. I met with 
Mum and Beth yesterday and assured them that as a school and a community, we will do all we 
can to support them in the difficult times ahead. 
 
An example of the support that we can provide will begin on Friday 11th March. To relieve the 
pressure on the regular journeys to hospitals in Birmingham, Sheffield and Grimsby, we will be 
holding a non-uniform day in school and donating the money to Beth‘s family to help with 
transport costs over the coming weeks and months. 
 
Whilst there is much conflict in the world today and many, many people in need: Beth is one of 
us and part of our community. We feel strongly that it is our duty to help support her and her 
family as they begin the battle ahead of them. 
 
Students who chose to wear non-uniform are requested to bring a donation to school on Friday. 
Please be as generous as you can.  
 
Thank you in advance for your donations and we will, of course, keep you updated with Beth’s 
progress.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Louise Daveran 
  
 
 

 


